All correspondence to be addressed
to the Director of the Police Dept.

Police Department

City Hall
FERNAND DUFRESNE,

DirecToR

E. H. GOBEIL,

Ass'T.-DIRECTOR ~ ADMINISTRATION

C. BARNES,
Ass'T.-DIRECTOR ~ DiscIPLINE Montreal, ‘Tuly 26th, 1933

Major WeCe Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
MeGill University,
Montrealoe

I am in receipt of your letter
of the 24th inste, informing us that a lady by
the neme of Mme. M. St Pierre is keeping a disorderly
house at No. 3454 University Street, which house is
owned by the University.

In reply, I wish to assure you that
the officers in echarge of the distriet will give their
earnest attention to your complainty and as soon as I

will be informed of the result of their investigation




